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ross alf on law and justice berkeley university of california press 1959 xi 383
pp reprint available december 2004 by the lawbook exchange ltd isbn 1 58477 488
6 cloth 90 in this influential and oft cited study ross discounted the theories
of natural law positivism and legal realism in their stead he proposed the
abandonment of ought propositions for the is propositions employed by other
empirical sciences thereby envisioning lawyers that serve merely as rational
technologists less bound by tradition and traditional notions of justice
jurisprudence then becomes not only a beautiful mental activity per se but also
an instrument which may benefit any lawyer who wants to understand what he is
doing and why preface the 18th century was a wealth of knowledge exploration
and rapidly growing technology and expanding record keeping made possible by
advances in the printing press in its determination to preserve the century of
revolution gale initiated a revolution of its own digitization of epic
proportions to preserve these invaluable works in the largest archive of its
kind now for the first time these high quality digital copies of original 18th
century manuscripts are available in print making them highly accessible to
libraries undergraduate students and independent scholars this collection
reveals the history of english common law and empire law in a vastly changing
world of british expansion dominating the legal field is the commentaries of
the law of england by sir william blackstone which first appeared in 1765
reference works such as almanacs and catalogues continue to educate us by
revealing the day to day workings of society the below data was compiled from
various identification fields in the bibliographic record of this title this
data is provided as an additional tool in helping to insure edition
identification harvard university law library n010255 text is continuous
despite pagination london in the savoy printed by john nutt assignee of edw
sayer esq for samuel butler 1711 36 351 368 512 26 p 8 this is a new release of
the original 1920 edition burdick william l the principles of roman law and
their relation to modern law rochester the lawyers co operative publishing co
1938 xxi 748 pp reprinted 2004 by the lawbook exchange ltd lccn 20020254946
isbn 1 58477 253 0 cloth 110 general survey of the principles of roman law as
they have developed over time with respect to their place in civil law english
common law and the american and canadian legal systems contents include the
world wide extension of roman law the civil law in the united states and canada
outlines of roman law history the corpus juris civilis the law of persons
including marriage husband and wife divorce parent and child guardian and ward
the law of property the law of obligations the law of succession the law of
actions and the law of public wrongs a solid introduction to the subject of
roman law and its application in personal and family law in subsequent legal
systems many of the earliest books particularly those dating back to the 1900s
and before are now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive we are
republishing these classic works in affordable high quality modern editions
using the original text and artwork published under the auspices of the max
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planck foundation for international peace and the rule of law the 18th century
was a wealth of knowledge exploration and rapidly growing technology and
expanding record keeping made possible by advances in the printing press in its
determination to preserve the century of revolution gale initiated a revolution
of its own digitization of epic proportions to preserve these invaluable works
in the largest archive of its kind now for the first time these high quality
digital copies of original 18th century manuscripts are available in print
making them highly accessible to libraries undergraduate students and
independent scholars this collection reveals the history of english common law
and empire law in a vastly changing world of british expansion dominating the
legal field is the commentaries of the law of england by sir william blackstone
which first appeared in 1765 reference works such as almanacs and catalogues
continue to educate us by revealing the day to day workings of society the
below data was compiled from various identification fields in the bibliographic
record of this title this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to
insure edition identification british library t115996 text continuous despite
pagination london in the savoy printed by john nutt assignee of edw sayer esq
for samuel butler 1712 36 351 368 512 26 p 8 reprint of the original first
published in 1875 these commentaries are based almost entirely on the formal
and informal documentation of the third united nations conference on the law of
the sea unclos iii 1973 1982 coupled where necessary with the personal
knowledge of editors contributors or reviewers many of whom were principal
negotiators or un personnel who participated in the conference this work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the
original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most
of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the
united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the
public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant the law of
trusts provides a concise yet challenging approach to the core issues within
trusts law combining perceptive analysis and thought provoking commentary james
penner skillfully engages with controversial issues giving students an
excellent grounding in what is considered to be a difficult subject this
revised edition of one of the classic works of modern legal philosophy first
published in 1979 represents raz s landmark contribution which has had an
enduring influence on philosophical work on the nature of law and its relation
to morality the new edition includes two previously uncollected essays and a
new introduction from the author excerpt from the law of nations or principles
of the law of nature applied to the conduct and affairs of nations and
sovereigns veniarn pro audo peto laudatus abundo n on fastiditus si tibi lector
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oro about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare
and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction
of an important historical work forgotten books uses state of the art
technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original format
whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an
imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be
replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are intentionally left
to preserve the state of such historical works this book provides the first
comprehensive introduction to the role of humanity in international law
offering a fresh perspective to a discussions with global implications the
1990s and the first decade of the twenty first century witnessed the sporadic
emergence of a new vision of global law although the vision has taken many
different forms all instances of it have been uniform in the attempt of
radically altering how we understand international law by seeking to posit the
human as the primary subject of the international legal order and humanity as
its main source of legitimacy together this book calls these instances the law
of humanity project in so doing it also paints a picture of and critically
assesses a particular moment in the history of international law a moment which
may have already come to a sudden end as a consequence of the current populist
backlash in world politics but during which it seemed inevitable that the law
of humanity vision would come to play an increasingly important role in world
affairs excerpt from the law of sales of personal property since the appearance
of the second edition of this work the uniform sales act has been adopted by
nine states as originally drafted it was in the main a reproduction of the
english sale of goods act it was modified however in many respects by the
commissioners on uniform state laws and its enactment changed not a few of the
legal rules there tofore prevailing in several states about the publisher
forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find
more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important
historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the
original such as a blemish or missing page may be replicated in our edition we
do however repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works 全英文 1960年代から経済成長を始め 世界の成長センターとなってきた北東アジア 東南アジアおよび南アジアに焦点を当て そう
した経済成長を促した要因として 法制度の改革がどのような意味をもったのか 政治形態の違いがどのように影響しているか 各国の歴史的コンテクストを背景にして考察
法制度の発展と経済的および政治的発展との関係についての一般理論を構築しようとする開発法学にとって 興味深い題材を提供する this casebook is
designed to introduce the roman law concerning delicts private wrongs which
broadly resemble torts in anglo american law the roman law of delict is
unusually interesting since many basic roman principles of delict are still
prominent in modern legal systems while other roman principles offer sharp and
important contrasts with modern ideas the influence of roman law has been
especially strong in the civil law systems of continental europe and its former
dependencies since these systems derive many basic principles from roman law
but roman influence on anglo american law has also been appreciable in some
areas although not usually in tort a casebook relies on direct use of primary
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sources in order to convey a clear understanding of what legal sources are like
and how lawyers work for roman law the primary sources are above all the
writings of the early imperial roman jurists almost all their writings date to
the classical period of roman law approximately 30 b c to a d 235 the 171 cases
in this book all derive from the writings of pre classical and classical
jurists this is a reproduction of a book published before 1923 this book may
have occasional imperfections such as missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc that were either part of the original artifact or were
introduced by the scanning process we believe this work is culturally important
and despite the imperfections have elected to bring it back into print as part
of our continuing commitment to the preservation of printed works worldwide we
appreciate your understanding of the imperfections in the preservation process
and hope you enjoy this valuable book library owns volumes 2 and 4 presenting
fresh perspectives on a range of contemporary issues in international law this
book draws on the work of major contributors to legal and political theory
arguing that international law lacks the vocabulary to deal with the collective
dimension and therefore perpetuates an individualistic vocabulary the book
develops and articulates a more appropriate collective approach for public
international law in doing so it reframes longstanding problems such as the
conflict between self determination and the integrity of states and the effects
and the limits of state sovereignty in an increasingly globalized world written
by leading experts who have shaped and defined the law of restitution the book
provides an authoritative and scholarly guide to the subject the second edition
of this seminal title continues the formula of the first edition by combining a
comprehensive coverage of cases with extracts from leading academic authorities
excerpt from principles of the law of nations with practical notes and
supplementary essays on the law vi the law of nations originates in the will of
nations its authority is their consent and its evidence is their practice and
conventions practice evidences what is called the customary law of nations and
conventions the conventional law of nations about the publisher forgotten books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at
forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important historical work
forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish
or missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast
majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works this is an
outline of a coherence theory of law its basic ideas are reasonable support and
weighing of reasons all the rest is commentary these words at the beginning of
the preface of this book perfectly indicate what on law and reason is about it
is a theory about the nature of the law which emphasises the role of reason in
the law and which refuses to limit the role of reason to the application of
deductive logic in 1989 when the first edition of on law and reason appeared
this book was ground breaking for several reasons it provided a rationalistic
theory of the law in the language of analytic philosophy and based on a
thorough understanding of the results including technical ones of analytic
philosophy that was not an obvious combination at the time of the book s first
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appearance and still is not the result is an analytical rigor that is usually
associated with positivist theories of the law combined with a philosophical
position that is not natural law in a strict sense but which shares with it the
emphasis on the role of reason in determining what the law is if only for this
rare combination on law and reason still deserves careful study on law and
reason also foreshadowed and influenced a development in the field of legal
logic that would take place in the nineties of the 20th century namely the
development of non monotonic defeasible logics for the analysis of legal
reasoning in the new introduction to this second edition this aspect is
explored in some more detail a full discussion on his understanding of rights
as trump cards which privilege the individual claim over the group policy the
critique of legal positivism the history of a legal institution according to
the analogy of a chain novel and the insistence upon a theory of adjudication
that is both constructive and yet faithful to the deepest intentions of legal
documents the making of modern law foreign comparative and international law
1600 1926 brings together foreign comparative and international titles in a
single resource its international law component features works of some of the
great legal theorists including gentili grotius selden zouche pufendorf
bijnkershoek wolff vattel martens mackintosh wheaton among others the materials
in this archive are drawn from three world class american law libraries the
yale law library the george washington university law library and the columbia
law library now for the first time these high quality digital scans of original
works are available via print on demand making them readily accessible to
libraries students independent scholars and readers of all ages the below data
was compiled from various identification fields in the bibliographic record of
this title this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to insure
edition identification yale law librarylp3y045210019210101the making of modern
law foreign comparative and international law 1600 1926i ii stamped bombay the
bombay law reporter office 1921xcii 1323 p 25 cmindia political economy themes
have directly and indirectly been a central concern of law and legal
scholarship ever since political economy emerged as a concept in the early
seventeenth century a development which was re inforced by the emergence of
political economy as an independent area of scholarly enquiry in the eighteenth
century as developed by the french physiocrats this is not surprising in so far
as the core institutions of the economy and economic exchanges such as property
and contract are legal institutions in spite of this intrinsic link political
economy discourses and legal discourses dealing with political economy themes
unfold in a largely separate manner indeed this book is also a reflection of
this in so far as its core concern is how the law and legal scholarship
conceive of and approach political economy issues
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On Law and Justice
2004

ross alf on law and justice berkeley university of california press 1959 xi 383
pp reprint available december 2004 by the lawbook exchange ltd isbn 1 58477 488
6 cloth 90 in this influential and oft cited study ross discounted the theories
of natural law positivism and legal realism in their stead he proposed the
abandonment of ought propositions for the is propositions employed by other
empirical sciences thereby envisioning lawyers that serve merely as rational
technologists less bound by tradition and traditional notions of justice
jurisprudence then becomes not only a beautiful mental activity per se but also
an instrument which may benefit any lawyer who wants to understand what he is
doing and why preface

Cases and Materials on Law of Torts
1991

the 18th century was a wealth of knowledge exploration and rapidly growing
technology and expanding record keeping made possible by advances in the
printing press in its determination to preserve the century of revolution gale
initiated a revolution of its own digitization of epic proportions to preserve
these invaluable works in the largest archive of its kind now for the first
time these high quality digital copies of original 18th century manuscripts are
available in print making them highly accessible to libraries undergraduate
students and independent scholars this collection reveals the history of
english common law and empire law in a vastly changing world of british
expansion dominating the legal field is the commentaries of the law of england
by sir william blackstone which first appeared in 1765 reference works such as
almanacs and catalogues continue to educate us by revealing the day to day
workings of society the below data was compiled from various identification
fields in the bibliographic record of this title this data is provided as an
additional tool in helping to insure edition identification harvard university
law library n010255 text is continuous despite pagination london in the savoy
printed by john nutt assignee of edw sayer esq for samuel butler 1711 36 351
368 512 26 p 8

The Law of Covenants. a Treatise, Explaining the
Nature and Rules of the Several Sorts of Covenants
2018-04-22

this is a new release of the original 1920 edition
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public relations cases hendrix 9th edition (PDF)

2020sport.mombaby.com.tw

Commentaries on Law, Embracing Chapters on the
Nature, the Source, and the History of Law
1884

burdick william l the principles of roman law and their relation to modern law
rochester the lawyers co operative publishing co 1938 xxi 748 pp reprinted 2004
by the lawbook exchange ltd lccn 20020254946 isbn 1 58477 253 0 cloth 110
general survey of the principles of roman law as they have developed over time
with respect to their place in civil law english common law and the american
and canadian legal systems contents include the world wide extension of roman
law the civil law in the united states and canada outlines of roman law history
the corpus juris civilis the law of persons including marriage husband and wife
divorce parent and child guardian and ward the law of property the law of
obligations the law of succession the law of actions and the law of public
wrongs a solid introduction to the subject of roman law and its application in
personal and family law in subsequent legal systems

The Law of Attornies, with Practical Directions in
Actions and Proceedings by and Against Them. Also the
Law of Costs, at Common Law, in Equity, Etc
1830

many of the earliest books particularly those dating back to the 1900s and
before are now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive we are republishing
these classic works in affordable high quality modern editions using the
original text and artwork

The Law of Being
2014-03-30

published under the auspices of the max planck foundation for international
peace and the rule of law

The Principles of Roman Law and Their Relation to
Modern Law
2004

the 18th century was a wealth of knowledge exploration and rapidly growing
technology and expanding record keeping made possible by advances in the
printing press in its determination to preserve the century of revolution gale
initiated a revolution of its own digitization of epic proportions to preserve
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these invaluable works in the largest archive of its kind now for the first
time these high quality digital copies of original 18th century manuscripts are
available in print making them highly accessible to libraries undergraduate
students and independent scholars this collection reveals the history of
english common law and empire law in a vastly changing world of british
expansion dominating the legal field is the commentaries of the law of england
by sir william blackstone which first appeared in 1765 reference works such as
almanacs and catalogues continue to educate us by revealing the day to day
workings of society the below data was compiled from various identification
fields in the bibliographic record of this title this data is provided as an
additional tool in helping to insure edition identification british library
t115996 text continuous despite pagination london in the savoy printed by john
nutt assignee of edw sayer esq for samuel butler 1712 36 351 368 512 26 p 8

Handbook on the Law of Torts
2011-07-01

reprint of the original first published in 1875

The Law of Armed Conflict and the Use of Force
2017

these commentaries are based almost entirely on the formal and informal
documentation of the third united nations conference on the law of the sea
unclos iii 1973 1982 coupled where necessary with the personal knowledge of
editors contributors or reviewers many of whom were principal negotiators or un
personnel who participated in the conference

The Law of the United States
2017

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is
part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was
reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work
as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references library
stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public
domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity
individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred
pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this
work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process
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and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant

The Law of Covenants. a Treatise, Explaining the
Nature and Rules of the Several Sorts of Covenants
2018-04-18

the law of trusts provides a concise yet challenging approach to the core
issues within trusts law combining perceptive analysis and thought provoking
commentary james penner skillfully engages with controversial issues giving
students an excellent grounding in what is considered to be a difficult subject

Commentaries on the Law of Nations
2023-11-17

this revised edition of one of the classic works of modern legal philosophy
first published in 1979 represents raz s landmark contribution which has had an
enduring influence on philosophical work on the nature of law and its relation
to morality the new edition includes two previously uncollected essays and a
new introduction from the author

United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, 1982
1985

excerpt from the law of nations or principles of the law of nature applied to
the conduct and affairs of nations and sovereigns veniarn pro audo peto
laudatus abundo n on fastiditus si tibi lector oro about the publisher
forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find
more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important
historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the
original such as a blemish or missing page may be replicated in our edition we
do however repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works

The Law of Nations
2015-10-20

this book provides the first comprehensive introduction to the role of humanity
in international law offering a fresh perspective to a discussions with global
implications the 1990s and the first decade of the twenty first century
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witnessed the sporadic emergence of a new vision of global law although the
vision has taken many different forms all instances of it have been uniform in
the attempt of radically altering how we understand international law by
seeking to posit the human as the primary subject of the international legal
order and humanity as its main source of legitimacy together this book calls
these instances the law of humanity project in so doing it also paints a
picture of and critically assesses a particular moment in the history of
international law a moment which may have already come to a sudden end as a
consequence of the current populist backlash in world politics but during which
it seemed inevitable that the law of humanity vision would come to play an
increasingly important role in world affairs

Law of the United States
2002

excerpt from the law of sales of personal property since the appearance of the
second edition of this work the uniform sales act has been adopted by nine
states as originally drafted it was in the main a reproduction of the english
sale of goods act it was modified however in many respects by the commissioners
on uniform state laws and its enactment changed not a few of the legal rules
there tofore prevailing in several states about the publisher forgotten books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at
forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important historical work
forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish
or missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast
majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works

The Law of Trusts
2016

全英文 1960年代から経済成長を始め 世界の成長センターとなってきた北東アジア 東南アジアおよび南アジアに焦点を当て そうした経済成長を促した要因として 法
制度の改革がどのような意味をもったのか 政治形態の違いがどのように影響しているか 各国の歴史的コンテクストを背景にして考察 法制度の発展と経済的および政治的発
展との関係についての一般理論を構築しようとする開発法学にとって 興味深い題材を提供する

The Authority of Law
1979

this casebook is designed to introduce the roman law concerning delicts private
wrongs which broadly resemble torts in anglo american law the roman law of
delict is unusually interesting since many basic roman principles of delict are
still prominent in modern legal systems while other roman principles offer
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sharp and important contrasts with modern ideas the influence of roman law has
been especially strong in the civil law systems of continental europe and its
former dependencies since these systems derive many basic principles from roman
law but roman influence on anglo american law has also been appreciable in some
areas although not usually in tort a casebook relies on direct use of primary
sources in order to convey a clear understanding of what legal sources are like
and how lawyers work for roman law the primary sources are above all the
writings of the early imperial roman jurists almost all their writings date to
the classical period of roman law approximately 30 b c to a d 235 the 171 cases
in this book all derive from the writings of pre classical and classical
jurists

The Law of Nations
2017-11-20

this is a reproduction of a book published before 1923 this book may have
occasional imperfections such as missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant
marks etc that were either part of the original artifact or were introduced by
the scanning process we believe this work is culturally important and despite
the imperfections have elected to bring it back into print as part of our
continuing commitment to the preservation of printed works worldwide we
appreciate your understanding of the imperfections in the preservation process
and hope you enjoy this valuable book

The Law of Humanity Project
2021-07-15

library owns volumes 2 and 4

Synopsis of the law of nations
1916

presenting fresh perspectives on a range of contemporary issues in
international law this book draws on the work of major contributors to legal
and political theory arguing that international law lacks the vocabulary to
deal with the collective dimension and therefore perpetuates an individualistic
vocabulary the book develops and articulates a more appropriate collective
approach for public international law in doing so it reframes longstanding
problems such as the conflict between self determination and the integrity of
states and the effects and the limits of state sovereignty in an increasingly
globalized world
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The Law of Sales of Personal Property (Classic
Reprint)
2017-10-16

written by leading experts who have shaped and defined the law of restitution
the book provides an authoritative and scholarly guide to the subject the
second edition of this seminal title continues the formula of the first edition
by combining a comprehensive coverage of cases with extracts from leading
academic authorities

Politics， Economy and Law in Developing Asia: A
Reflection on Law and Development
2022-10-15

excerpt from principles of the law of nations with practical notes and
supplementary essays on the law vi the law of nations originates in the will of
nations its authority is their consent and its evidence is their practice and
conventions practice evidences what is called the customary law of nations and
conventions the conventional law of nations about the publisher forgotten books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at
forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important historical work
forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish
or missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast
majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works

A Casebook on the Roman Law of Delict
1989

this is an outline of a coherence theory of law its basic ideas are reasonable
support and weighing of reasons all the rest is commentary these words at the
beginning of the preface of this book perfectly indicate what on law and reason
is about it is a theory about the nature of the law which emphasises the role
of reason in the law and which refuses to limit the role of reason to the
application of deductive logic in 1989 when the first edition of on law and
reason appeared this book was ground breaking for several reasons it provided a
rationalistic theory of the law in the language of analytic philosophy and
based on a thorough understanding of the results including technical ones of
analytic philosophy that was not an obvious combination at the time of the book
s first appearance and still is not the result is an analytical rigor that is
usually associated with positivist theories of the law combined with a
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philosophical position that is not natural law in a strict sense but which
shares with it the emphasis on the role of reason in determining what the law
is if only for this rare combination on law and reason still deserves careful
study on law and reason also foreshadowed and influenced a development in the
field of legal logic that would take place in the nineties of the 20th century
namely the development of non monotonic defeasible logics for the analysis of
legal reasoning in the new introduction to this second edition this aspect is
explored in some more detail

Commentaries on the Laws of England
1872

a full discussion on his understanding of rights as trump cards which privilege
the individual claim over the group policy the critique of legal positivism the
history of a legal institution according to the analogy of a chain novel and
the insistence upon a theory of adjudication that is both constructive and yet
faithful to the deepest intentions of legal documents

Principles of the Law of Contract
1880

the making of modern law foreign comparative and international law 1600 1926
brings together foreign comparative and international titles in a single
resource its international law component features works of some of the great
legal theorists including gentili grotius selden zouche pufendorf bijnkershoek
wolff vattel martens mackintosh wheaton among others the materials in this
archive are drawn from three world class american law libraries the yale law
library the george washington university law library and the columbia law
library now for the first time these high quality digital scans of original
works are available via print on demand making them readily accessible to
libraries students independent scholars and readers of all ages the below data
was compiled from various identification fields in the bibliographic record of
this title this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to insure
edition identification yale law librarylp3y045210019210101the making of modern
law foreign comparative and international law 1600 1926i ii stamped bombay the
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political economy themes have directly and indirectly been a central concern of
law and legal scholarship ever since political economy emerged as a concept in
the early seventeenth century a development which was re inforced by the
emergence of political economy as an independent area of scholarly enquiry in
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the eighteenth century as developed by the french physiocrats this is not
surprising in so far as the core institutions of the economy and economic
exchanges such as property and contract are legal institutions in spite of this
intrinsic link political economy discourses and legal discourses dealing with
political economy themes unfold in a largely separate manner indeed this book
is also a reflection of this in so far as its core concern is how the law and
legal scholarship conceive of and approach political economy issues
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